
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Opposition to proposed ZEV Policy
Date: Thursday, February 9, 2023 10:25:48 AM

From: Frank Marro <fmarro2@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 4:19 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>
Cc: Yearick, Lyndon D (LegHall) <Lyndon.Yearick@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: Opposition to proposed ZEV Policy
 
Dear Governor Carney,
I am opposed to the proposed policy for all of the reasons noted by other constituents, so I will not
reiterate them. 
I am also bothered by the process by which this policy was promulgated; namely by Secretary
Garvin, as he is not an elected official and this being such a major change to the citizenry, should
have gone thru the legislature.

Sincerely,
Francis A. Marro
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